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New Ticket Created

Hi Patricia Cross,

A new ticket #8790 has been created by Patricia Cross from bcq12020@gmail.com. Please click on
the following link to view the ticket #8790.

Ticket Message:

1) What is the total cost before trade-in of the new pontoon boat fleet?

2) And, what is the amount of the trade-in allowance applied to that purchase?
3) Also, what is the book value of the current pontoon boat fleet?

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Patricia Cross
10438 Big Canoe

Thanks and Regards,
Ask the POA

This email is a service from Ask the POA. Delivered by UVdesk.
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New Reply to Ticket
Hi Patricia Cross,

A reply has been added by Jayne Hagan to your ticket #8790. Please click on the following link to view
and reply to the message #8790. You can also view the ticket message below and reply back to this
email to respond.

Ticket Message:
Patricia,

This subject was discussed thoroughly with the Finance Committee. The amount of the pontoon boats
with trade in is $320,000 as presented at the January Board meeting.

Jayne Hagan Director of Finance

Direct (706) 268-1235

Main (706) 268-3346

Visit us on the Web: www.bigcanoepoa.org

Note: This email may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended

recipient, please reply to let me know you have received it by mistake, and delete the original
message. Thank you.

Thanks and Regards,
Ask the POA
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